
J A N U A R Y 
2014

–Nelson Mandela

It  a lways  s e ems 
imp ossible  unt i l 
i t ’s  done 

Welcome back, 
Mentees! Emm 

and I would like to 
congratulate you all 
for making it to the 
next semester! We are 
happy proud of each 
and every one of you 
for your achievements 
made in the first few 
months here at SLC.

For the next three 
weeks all the mentors 
will be out on 
placement. Don’t worry, 
we will do our best 
to keep connected 
and let you know how 
things are going. Don’t 
hesitate to reach out 
and ask questions or 
keep us up to date with 
the scoop at school.
We are halfway there. 

Emm, the mentors and 
myself are really excited 
for this semester. 
Enjoy the challenges 
of what’s to come. 
We are confident 
you will all succeed.

Again, welcome 
back and we’ll see 
you next month! 
Happy New Year!

Best Wishes, 

Em m  &  A n d r ea 

new MENTOR challenge

w

Three - week placement (2nd yr) 
Our opportunity could help you with yours! 

Contact us anytime! 
fusementoring@gmail.com
www.facebook.com/fusementorshipprogram 

Happy New Year!


